
 
05/08/23- Soccer Womens world cup down in Auckland 

19/08/23- Party Zone- Winter Wonderland 

Depot News
What a great week! Firstly, welcome back David Mitchell!
So good to see you back around the yard!
We are all done and dusted with our Mitre 10 orders for the
year, the last pallet wrapped and load for delivery, well
done team! 
Fruit trees have been ordered for the houses; we can look
forward to some delicious homegrown fruit in years to
come. 
Whooper Wednesday- Broke our record! 30 Bins of wood
filled. 
Michelle brought gorgeous wee puppies for some cuddles!
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What's on 

My good week!

The best thing about my week was
Basketball. I like shooting hoops, running and
playing the games. I like the coach Kim too! 
I had great night on Saturday, I won a trophy!
On Monday I went to get the listener, it is my
favorite magazine. I also went the library with
Marie and got some books out, I love going
every week. 
This weekend I am going to listen to some
music on my Ipad and watch a movie! 

Te reo Māori, Word of the week
Ata mārie- Good morning 

 

Wins of the week!
Newell has won a part in the latest little theatre play- Guards!
Guards! Well done Newell for being so bold and courageous
auditioning for the part! We are looking forward to seeing you
in the show!! 

This week we hear from Nathaneal about
what made her week a good one!

Special Olympics prizegiving was held on Saturday night.
The Dargaville athletes had a fantastic evening and
bought home some well deserved prizes!
Dargaville awards included:
Ricky - Most Improved Male Swimmer
Nathanael - Most Improved Basketball player
Jason - Most Improved Nationals Result
Andy - Leadership Award
A special Thanks to our coaches and supporters that
dedicate their time to supporting the Dargaville athletes
to achieve such great things!
  

Special Olympics News

Andy spoke to the Board
in his role as athlete
leader. Giving an
overview of the
organisation and our
Dargaville involvement. 

Our first Mihi Whakatau was held on Thursday to welcome new
staff and Trustee. It was a very special event with a
spectacular performance from Dargaville Primary School.  The
Tamariki supported the manuhiri with Kapa Haka, shaking the
floors and bringing tears to a few eyes!  
Thank you Kaumatua Rex Nathan for your support in
Welcoming. 


